
NOTICE 
Due to the interruption of various services, the Town of Cobalt has 

issued its Utility Bill (Water/Sewer) in advance. Please note that 

the due date remains April 30, 2020.  

 

Interest: 

In an effort to help alleviate some strain on citizens, Cobalt Council 

is waiving interest that would have normally been applied on April 

1 on all past due accounts for property taxes, utilities (water/sewer) 

and all accounts receivable.  

 

Payment Methods Available:  

Until the Town Office reopens, payments cannot be made in 

person. However, the following methods of payment are available: 


